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Oregon should not change a system that no one had a problem with until a certain 

person couldn’t face reality that he lost. Changing our voting method would only 

validate the lies that there is massive voter fraud which has been proven false. 

Someone’s obsession about trying to change the fact that he lost should not require 

action that will affect Oregon voters. Reality over fantasy should be a requirement for 

elected officials.  


